

OUR CONTRACT WITH BADGERLAND DISPOSAL/LRS EXPIRES AT THE END OF DECEMBER 2023. We are in the process of reviewing new service proposals from Badgerland Disposal/LRS and LSi. For more information you can review the September meeting minutes on the town website (kildaretownship.com). The new proposals are for (1) 95 gallon cart for trash and

(1) 95 gallon cart for recycling. With carts needing to be delivered before January we need to set up and maintain a route list so carts are not dropped off at empty properties. This is for all full time, seasonal and rental properties that use the trash & recycling services. TRASH WILL NOT BE PICKED UP WITHOUT BEING ON THE

ROUTE LIST AND RECEIVING YOUR CARTS. If additional carts are needed you would need to contact the disposal company directly and cover the additional rental fees they have set for our area. We will have more information once the proposals are reviewed and approvals are made.



Please fill out the attached form and drop it in the mail or dropbox at the Clerks office. You can also visit our website and follow the link to the online form. If you have any questions please contact Town Clerk, Jennifer Masch at 608-350-6128.

PARCEL NUMBER:



Phone _____ Email ______

NOTES _____

| KILDARE | ROAD NAME: FIRE NUMBER: |
|--|---------------------------------------|
| TRASH AND RECYCLING SERVICES NEEDED YES NO | |
| ☐ Full Time Resident | ☐ Seasonal Use Resident |
| \square Rental (\square Long Term or \square Sh | nort Term) 🗆 Business Property |
| BEST PERSON TO CONTACT FOR ABOVE ADDRESS Name | |